
Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board Agenda 27 May 2003 

16. DRINKING FOUNTAIN – SOUTH CHRISTCHURCH LIBRARY/SERVICE/LEARNING CENTRE 
GROUNDS 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate, Beckenham Elaine Greaves, Community Secretary, DDI 941-5105 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s guidance in regard to its support of a competition with 

local high schools for the design of a drinking fountain to be located in the grounds of the new South 
Christchurch Library/Service/Learning Centre. 

 
 In determining a brief for the competition, the following will need to be considered: 
 
 • At the Board’s 13 May 2003 meeting, the Community Advocate tabled a detailed design for a 

multi-purpose drinking fountain, which had been costed at $4,000. 
 • Does a maximum cost need to be stated? 
 • The winning design will need to be professionally costed – by whom and how will their fee be paid? 
 • Will there be a competition prize?  If so, ideas, please. 
 • Who will judge the competition? 
 • Publicity for competition and winning design. 
 
 Further information will be available at the meeting. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  If the Board wish to proceed with the competition, further funding is likely to 

be required. 


